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The over populated crocodile numbers are a risk to public safety and the Australian tourism market.
Crocodiles should be immediately removed by an authorised person if they are located in a
populated waterway or they start to move further south. Up north, the numbers of crocodiles need
to be managed to ensure public safety.



